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Welcome May,

May is one of my favorite months 
because we get to celebrate all of the 
wonderful women who have nurtured 
and loved a child. That 's right, Mother 's 
Day! I look forward  to flowers 
blooming, celebrating our wonderful 
Mom's, Grandmother 's and Aunts and 
maybe  have a stiff drink or two for 
Cinco de Mayo! May is also a time for 
us to remember our Veterans who 
gave the ultimate sacrifice for our 
country. Join me in celebrating these 
heroic  soldiers I look forward to an 
amazing month with you.
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It 's not like home. It is home.?

The Leadership 
Team  

Welcome to the Family
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